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Every Mile Matters Moon Joggers 2016-03-02 What does every mile mean to you? When you hit the trails, the road, the
track or the treadmill, what does each mile mean? A group of runners and walkers from around the world share their
stories as they let us know what every mile matters means to them. Get ready to be inspired.
The Little Black Book of Design Adam Judge 2011-12-14 Across the realms of multimedia production, information design,
web development, and usability, certain truisms are apparent. Like an Art of War for design, this slim volume contains
guidance, inspiration, and reassurance for all those who labor with the user in mind. If you work on the web, in print,
or in film or video, this book can help. If you know someone working on the creative arena, this makes a great gift.
Funny, too.
Palliative Care Nursing as Mindfulness Lacie White 2022-05-25 As nurses, we hear about mindfulness all the time, but
what does that actually mean in practice? In this book readers are invited into conversation to explore how mindfulness
influences palliative care nurses’ approaches to caring for themselves and others through experiences of living-dying.
Under the guise of stress reduction and self-care, the assumption often made is that mindfulness can smooth out
difficult experiences. Instead, the objective of this inquiry is not to bypass the practice of caring in those spaces
that are really hard, but to understand how nurses are working directly within them. Calling out from the shadows—and
our bodies—the intensity of palliative care nursing practice arises. In this text, a dialogue unfolds of nurses caring
in deeply meaningful practice environments while searching for ground that is perpetually shifting, uncertain, and
fraught with suffering and strong emotion. Integrating literature across nursing, sociology, and contemplative
scholarship, evocative stories from palliative care nurses lead in this conversation—their words in italics—showing how
they are guided into action through connection with-in their bodies. At other times, stories show how nurses are taking
pause and drawing on various somatic practices to unravel entanglements that touch on their own humanity. These stories
also offer insight into how systemic forces, across educational and organizational institutions, are either enhancing
or constraining the way nurses engage mindfulness as a relationally embodied ethic of care. This insightful volume is
not a how-to guide, rather it is a timely resource exploring approaches for palliative care nurses to care for
themselves and others with mindfulness and compassion. Those seeking nuanced perspectives, particularly in relation to
embodying mindfulness through suffering and strong emotion, will be drawn to this text. Qualitative researchers
studying emotionally sensitive topics may also find inspiration in the narrative, arts-based, and embodied methods that
shape this inquiry.
Old Norse Religion in Long-term Perspectives Anders Andrén 2006-01-01 The study of Old Norse Religion is a truly
multidisciplinary and international field of research. The rituals, myths and narratives of pre-Christian Scandinavia
are investigated and interpreted by archaeologists, historians, art historians, historians of religion as well as
scholars of literature, onomastics and Scandinavian studies. For obvious reasons, these studies belong to the main
curricula in Scandinavia but are also carried out at many other universities in Europe, the United States and Australia
a fact that is evident to any reader of this book. In order to bring this broad and varied field of research together,
an international conference on Old Norse religion was held in Lund in June 2004. About two hundred delegates from more
than fifteen countries took part. The intention was to gather researchers to encourage and improve scholarly exchange
and dialogue, and Old Norse religion in long-term perspectives presents a selection of the proceedings from that
conference. The 75 contributions elucidate topics such as worldview and cosmology, ritual and religious practice, myth
and memory as well as the reception and present-day use of Old Norse religion. The main editors of this volume have
directed the multidisciplinary research project Roads to Midgard since 2000. The project is based at Lund University
and funded by the Bank of Sweden Tercentenary Foundation.
Sacred Folly Max Harris 2011-05-02 The real history and meaning of the Feast of Fools—usually misunderstood as a
sacrilegious festival.
Ancient Symbols Aliyah Schick 2011-09-01 Adult coloring for relaxation, stress reduction, meditation, spiritual
connection, prayer, centering, healing, and coming into your deep, true self. Ages 9 to 109. The drawings of Ancient
Symbols: Meditative Coloring Book 3 feature timeless shapes and forms used by every culture on earth to remind us of
the sacred. These drawings serve to inspire deeply meaningful, meditative, or prayerful experiences through coloring.
Ancient and indigenous sacred images speak deeply to us, to our bones and bellies, to our cellular memory and wisdom,
to our souls' yearnings. Native peoples throughout time and place see the sacred in all of life. For them, holiness IS
life. Life is the manifestation of the holy in all things. Step out of the busy world and into calm and peace. Focus on
an affirmation while you color, or on a wish or a prayer. Ask for understanding or wisdom. Allow expansion into more of
what you are meant to be. Or simply color with an attitude of gentle, graceful willingness. This book includes 32
different original drawings, information about ancient symbols, suggestions for how to use this book, a guided
meditation, introduction to the artist, and open pages inviting you to record your own impressions. Five Volumes of
Meditative Coloring Books: Angels, Crosses, Ancient Symbols, Hearts, and Labyrinths.
Journeys and Destinations Alex Norman 2013-07-16 Journeys and Destinations: Studies in Travel, Identity, and Meaning
brings together scholarship from diverse fields all focused on either practices of journeying, or destinations to which
such journeys lead. Common across the contributions herein are threads that indicate travel as a core component — as a
concept or a practice — of the fabric of identity and meaning.
Labyrinths for the Spirit Jim Buchanan 2006-08-01 "By moving in a focused and directed way through the labyrinth, we
begin to relax, and our sixth sense becomes heightened." That's how the author, a renowned labyrinth-maker and "land
artist," describes the effect of walking the traditional and contemporary labyrinths explored here. Examples range from
classic Greek and medieval designs to patterns used in Native American basketry, as well as the author's distinctive
creations, which push the boundaries of the form. Connecting the spiritual aspects of walking the labyrinth to the

GRE 4000 Jeff Kolby 2021-01-15 The verbal section of the GRE is essentially a vocabulary test. With a few exceptions,
if you know the word, you will probably be able to answer the question correctly. Thus, it is crucial that you improve
your vocabulary. Even if you have a strong vocabulary, you will still encounter unfamiliar words on the GRE. Many
students write off questions, which contain words, they don't recognize. This is a mistake. This book introduces
numerous techniques that decode unfamiliar words and prod your memory of words you only half-remember. With these
techniques, you will often be able to squeeze out enough meaning from an unfamiliar word to answer a question
correctly. Nevertheless, don't rely on just these techniques--you must study word lists. Obviously, you cannot attempt
to memorize the dictionary, and you don't need to. The GRE tests a surprisingly limited number of words, and this book
has 4000 prime candidates. Granted, memorizing a list of words is rather dry, but it is probably the most effective way
of improving your performance on the verbal section. All the words you need for success on the GRE! Features: * 4000
Words Defined * Word Analysis section * 200 Prefixes, Roots, and Suffixes * Concise, practical definitions
Kids On the Path: School Labyrinth Guide Marge McCarthy 2019-12-11 “Kids on the Path” was designed to guide school
personnel on how to plan, build, and maintain a labyrinth at their school site. It was first published in 2007. It
stresses the importance of total buy-in from: teachers, staff, parents and especially the students. The book provides
labyrinth-themed lessons for the classroom in all subject areas: math, science, art, music, health and wellness,
affective/social domains, language arts, art, social studies. The book has been sold across North and South America,
Europe, Australia and Africa. Perhaps the popularity of labyrinths in schools today is a result of the frantic pace of
our society. Children feel pressured to succeed academically, to excel at sports, to be popular, to participate in a
multitude of after-school activities and to please their parents and teachers. The labyrinth is a tool that allows
calming of the mind, body, and spirit – for children, teachers, and school personnel. Enjoy walking the path of this
book in creating your labyrinth.
Grammar Of Complexity: From Mathematics To A Sustainable World Volchenkov Dimitri 2018-01-17 The book is an
introduction, for both graduate students and newcomers to the field of the modern theory of mesoscopic complex systems,
time series, hypergraphs and graphs, scaled random walks, and modern information theory. As these are applied for the
exploration and characterization of complex systems. Our self-consistent review provides the necessary basis for
consistency. We discuss a number of applications such diverse as urban structures and musical compositions. Contents:
Perplexity of ComplexityPreliminaries: Permutations, Partitions, Probabilities and InformationTheory of Extreme
EventsStatistical Basis of Inequality and Discounting the Future and InequalityElements of Graph Theory. Adjacency,
Walks, and EntropiesExploring Graph Structures by Random WalksWe Shape Our Buildings: Thereafter They Shape
UsComplexity of Musical Harmony Readership: Graduate student in information theory, complex systems and mathematical
modeling. Keywords: Complex Systems and Processes;Extreme Events;Discounting the Future and Inequality;Urban
Environments;Complexity of Musical HarmonyReview: Key Features: The book provides the unique treatment of the modern
theory of mesoscopic complex systems, time series, hypergraphs and graphs, scaled random walks, and modern information
theory as applied for exploration and characterization of complex systemsThe book shows how the concepts of complexity
theory is applicable to the problem fo survival, urban studies, income inequality, musical harmonyThe book might be
used as recommended reading for a course
Labyrinth Tony Christie 2018-06-08 Step into the Labyrinth Sacred Practices for Health, Wisdom, and True Purpose The
labyrinth is an enigma, a seemingly ordinary symbol that has the power to open the gateway to profound self-discovery.
Within its coils and turns, secret wisdom is revealed that has the potential to help humanity on its journey toward
spiritual advancement. In this book, spiritual teacher Tony Christie shares new information and powerful techniques for
exploring the labyrinth as a source of wonder, wisdom, healing, and enlightenment. Discover how to work with labyrinths
to quiet your mind and gain insights and answers for the questions that matter most to you. Use the labyrinth as a safe
container for letting go of your troubles and finding that peaceful place within yourself. Learn about the fascinating
connections between the labyrinth and tarot, alchemy, crop circles, and the cosmos. With the right guidance and
intention, every step you take in a labyrinth can bring you greater understanding of your life's purpose on your own
sacred journey. Praise: "Tony combines a deep wisdom of labyrinths and his personal experience to offer an opportunity
to the reader to explore the labyrinth of their own sacred being. I love the mix of practical and theory. A truly
enjoyable read."—Abby Wynne, author of How to Be Well and AZ Spiritual Colouring Affirmations "This book is a confident
statement of the limitless possibilities of the labyrinth on all levels of existence, material and immaterial."—Robert
Ferré, master labyrinth builder and author of The Labyrinth Revival "This book by Tony Christie covers the entire
spectrum of time—back to the Big Bang and into the Future. If you are to read only one book on labyrinths, this is the
one to read."—Sig Longren, author of Labyrinths: Ancient Myths and Modern Uses "This is an important book for anyone
interested in working with labyrinths or who wishes to try to gain some understanding of the immense power of
them."—Yvonne Ryves, author of Shaman Pathways—Web of Life, shamanic healer, Reiki master, and past life therapist
"Well researched and written with a steady hand and heart, Labyrinth offers Tony Christie's unique understanding of
this amazing tool."—Lauren Artress, author of Walking a Sacred Path "Readers interested in esoteric spiritual
traditions will find much to enjoy in Christie's tutorial on the spiritual powers of labyrinths."—Publishers Weekly
Discovering the Miracle of the Scarlet Thread in Every Book of the Bible Richard Booker 2009-11-01 Yes you can
understand the Bible! Discovering the Miracle of the Scarlet Thread in Every Book of the Bible takes the mystery and
confusion out of the Bible and makes God's Word come alive with new insights and a fresh excitement that will have you
searching for more. Dr. Richard Booker unveils the mysteries and secrets of the Bible by explaining its master theme,
and then reveals a simple plan so you can discover God's personal revelation for yourself.
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creative act of construction, the guide offers illustrated instructions for making more than 20 different labyrinths.
Defining Success Gary A. Mcabee 2017-09-16 The road to success can be a long, arduous journey. It is a journey that
needs a step-by-step, clearly defined strategy to arrive at the final destination. To accomplish this goal, Gary A.
McAbee has laid out a series of success principles, carefully placed in a logical order, which can lead to greater
success. These principles have been used consistently by many of the highest achievers in our society. If they can use
these concepts to reach success, then they can also be used by everyone to achieve victory. The book Defining Success:
One Word at a Time starts with defining and visualizing the end result: victory. From there, concepts like faith,
passion, knowledge, and patience are introduced to the reader as building blocks toward success. Finally, the book ends
with an all-encompassing definition of success. This definition, like all of the success keywords before it, includes
the previous concepts outlined in this book. Projects, known as Call-to-Action exercises, are located throughout the
book as samples that can be used to supplement the success keywords. In essence, these exercises serve as written
examples that allow the reader to work toward success. By completing projects such as The Success Book, Goal Worksheet,
and Define Your Success, the success keywords and the concepts associated with them come to life. Defining Success: One
Word at a Time serves as a road map to success. Make no mistake about it; the road to success can be daunting. Yet this
book, along with the teachings and exercises it contains, is the ultimate guide to producing greater results. It is a
guide book to reach the ultimate goal: success!
Shakespeare’s Serial Returns in Complex TV Christina Wald 2020-11-13 This book examines how Shakespeare’s plays
resurface in current complex TV series. Its four case studies bring together The Tempest and the science fictionWestern Westworld, King Lear and the satirical dynastic drama of Succession, Hamlet and the legal thriller Black Earth
Rising, as well as Coriolanus and the political thriller Homeland. The comparative readings ask what new insights the
twenty-first-century remediations may grant us into Shakespeare’s texts and, vice versa, how Shakespearean returns help
us understand topical concerns negotiated in the series, such as artificial intelligence, the safeguarding of
democracy, terrorism, and postcolonial justice. This study also proposes that the dramaturgical seriality typical of
complex TV allows insights into the seriality Shakespeare employed in structuring his plays. Discussing a broad
spectrum of adaptational constellations and establishing key characteristics of the new adaptational aggregate of
serial Shakespeare, it seeks to initiate a dialogue between Shakespeare studies, adaptation studies, and TV studies.
My Exploration of Labyrinths Alex B. Champion 2020-06-30 In this fascinating and well researched book, Alex B. Champion
guides the reader through his numerous studies of labyrinths over a 34-year period. Having personally created over 40
labyrinthine designs, that he discovered through dowsing, he found that the earth and spiritual energies were present
in each design. He documented his findings in a personal diary and recorded the experiences of people who made use of
them. His studies included documenting the correlation between the occurrence of unexpected experiences and the amount
of dowsed energy he had found. Richly illustrated with over 250 photos and drawings by the author, Alex B. Champion,
Ph.D., has been studying labyrinths for over 34-years and is well regarded in the fields of Labyrinths, Sacred
Geometry, and Dowsing.
The Love Labyrinth Pamela D. Beverly 2017 Noelle Harrison is a hardworking wife and mother, who resents her husband
Waye's constant forays out of town for work. Unhappy with the direction her life has taken, she literally bumps into a
man who winds up becoming the other man.
Mazes in Videogames Alison Gazzard 2013-04-17 From the text adventures of Zork, to the arcade game of Pac-Man, to the
corridors of Doom, and on to the city streets of Grand Theft Auto IV, the maze has often been used as a space to trap
and confuse players in their navigation of gameworlds. However, the maze as a construction on the landscape has a long
history before the invention of the videogame. By examining the change in the maze from the landscapes of open spaces
and closed gardens through to the screen of the videogame, both mazes and labyrinths are discussed in terms of
historical reference, alongside the author’s personal experiences of walking and playing these structures. This book
shows how our cultural experiences of real world maze landscapes may have changed, and how we negotiate videogame
worlds along the various paths and meanings they so often create for us.
Reset Michael Jones 2016-03-10 Hopelessly in a funk with no apparent way out, mortgage industry veteran, Mark Stiles,
grasped desperately to the only thing that could help: CHANGE. For the past few years, Mark has been stuck in a life of
mediocrity - unfulfilled and simply getting by..... Slowly, but surely, both his personal and professional lives have
derailed and are on a one-way track to disaster. Now, after a chance encounter with an old friend and colleague in the
business, Mark is presented with a challenging opportunity that can radically change his life. A change that could not
only allow him to achieve his dreams and provide an abundant life for his family, but a change that could inject longforgotten purpose, meaning and fulfillment back into his career and very soul. Whether you're a mortgage veteran or a
newbie to the residential mortgage scene, this book is possibly the answer to your problems! It not only provides
solutions to the issues you've faced with loan files, but it outlines a proven, strategic framework for re-structuring
your life to reach all the goals you've set for yourself and achieve unlimited success. The only question is: are you
prepared to hit the Reset button and change?
When Can I Stop Running? John Podlaski 2016-06-20 John Podlaski’s encore Vietnam War novel brings back John (‘Polack’)
Kowalski, the central character in ‘Cherries’, and introduces us to Louis (‘LG’) Gladwell, his irrepressible black
friend. Polack and LG are a ‘Salt and Pepper’ team, best buddies and brothers in a way that only those who have fought
side-by-side in a war can ever truly understand. The year is 1970, and the story follows the two soldiers impressionable Detroit teenagers - during their long night in a Listening Post (‘LP’), some 500 meters beyond the
bunker line of the new firebase. Their assignment as a "human early warning system", is to listen for enemy activity
and forewarn the base of any potential dangers. As they were new to the “Iron Triangle” and its reputation, little did
they know that units before them lost dozens of soldiers in this nightly high-risk task and referred to those assigned
as "bait for the enemy" and "sacrificial lambs". Sitting in the pitch black tropical jungle - with visibility at less
than two feet - John's imagination takes hold throughout the agonizing night, and at times, transports him back to some
of his most vivid childhood memories - innocent, but equally terrifying at the time. As kids, we instinctively run as
fast as we can to escape imaginary or perceived danger, but as soldiers, men are trained to conquer their fears and
develop the confidence to stand their ground and fight. Running is not an option. In 'When Can I Stop Running?' the
author juxtaposes his nightmarish hours in the bush with some of his most heart-pounding childhood escapades. Readers
will relate to the humorous childish antics with amusement; military veterans will find themselves relating to both of
the entertaining and compelling recollections.
Benevolent Devon Trevarrow Flaherty 2013-02 Gaby LeFevre is a suburban, Midwestern firecracker, growing up in the 80s
and 90s and saving the world one homeless person, centenarian, and orphan at a time. With her crew of twin sister,
Annie, smitten Mikhail, and frenemy Mel, she's a pamphlet-wielding humanitarian, tackling a broken world full of heroes
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and heroines, villains and magical seeds, and Northwyth stories. Beginning with a roadkill-burying nine-year-old and a
gas-leak explosion, it follows Gaby as she traverses childhood and young adulthood with characteristic intensity and a
penchant for disaster. Meanwhile, the large cast of compelling characters entertains and the Northwyth legends draw you
into their magic.
Policing the Monstrous Ashley Szanter 2020-12-21 "This pioneering collection sheds new light on what happens when
television's familiar crime procedural lures us down a dark alley resistant to ordered understanding. Wielding an
impressive array of critical approaches, Policing the Monstrous traces the shifting paradox of logical crime solving
and elements of myth, magic, and the supernatural often embedded in the crime. As screens continue to showcase the
"Stranger Things" happening across "Lovecraft Country," this useful volume investigates a hybrid television genre that
subverts convention to pose profound questions of moral ballast and human failing."--Christine A. Jackson, professor
emeritus, Nova Southeastern University, Fort Lauderdale, Florida, author of The Tell-Tale Art: Poe in Modern Popular
Culture. This collection of new essays examines how the injection of supernatural creatures and mythologies transformed
the hugely popular crime procedural television genre. These shows complicate the predictable and comforting patterns of
the procedural with the inherently unknowable nature of the supernatural. From Sherlock to Supernatural, essays cover a
range of topics including the gothic, the post-structural nature of The X-Files, the uncanny lure of Twin Peaks,
trickster detectives, forensic fairy tales, the allure of the vampire detective, and even the devil himself.
Deliver Me from Negative Self-Talk Expanded Edition Lynn Davis 2015-09-15 Change Your Words, Change Your World! Admit
it, you talk to yourself. Whether you speak the words out loud or think them in your mind, you are always talking to
yourself... about yourself. The important question: what are you saying? Much of what we say is negative, hurtful and
damaging, setting us up for failure. If you want to live the victorious, abundant life God has for you, start by
changing what you say to yourself. This has the power to radically transform everything! In her relatable, down-toearth style, Lynn Davis offers scriptural self care for the soul in need of encouragement. Learn how changing your self
talk will help you: * Experience victory over fear, bad habits and addictions * Overcome negative emotions * Think
God's thoughts about yourself by changing your meditation * Receive healing from sickness * Increase your self-esteem *
Make declarations that strengthen your faith Get delivered from negative self talk today and begin speaking powerful,
faith-filled words that unleash God's purpose, joy, and healing in your life!
Piranesi Susanna Clarke 2021-09-02 In his notebooks, day after day, he makes a clear and careful record of its wonders:
the labyrinth of halls, the thousands upon thousands of statues, the tides that thunder up staircases, the clouds that
move in slow procession through the upper halls. On Tuesdays and Fridays Piranesi sees his friend, the Other. At other
times he brings tributes of food to the Dead. But mostly, he is alone. Messages begin to appear, scratched out in chalk
on the pavements. There is someone new in the House. But who are they and what do they want? Are they a friend or do
they bring destruction and madness as the Other claims? Lost texts must be found; secrets must be uncovered. The world
that Piranesi thought he knew is becoming strange and dangerous.
Sensing, Intelligence, Motion Vladimir J. Lumelsky 2006 This title looks at sensor-based motion planning and human
performance in motion planning. The author describes experiments with human subjects that address human performance in
tasks similar to those in tele-operation systems.
Deep into the Labyrinths in the Novels by Louise Welsh Eduardo García 2016-01-14 Deep into the Labyrinths in the Novels
by Louise Welsh is the first book to focus on the novels of Louise Welsh, one of the most acclaimed and interesting
narrative voices in contemporary Scottish Literature. It explores the use of the image of the labyrinth as one of the
sites for horror in classic Gothic literature and its rewriting into a contemporary gothic labyrinth in 21st century
Scotland – and, by extension, in the European context – that co-exists with various other queer and intertextual
labyrinths that complement and complicate it.This book analyses how Louise Welsh’s novels present different labyrinths
that characters traverse and get lost in, and, by the same process, with which readers also become engaged. In both
cases, characters and readers discover that the labyrinthine understanding of reality becomes more real than any other
official version of reality. Each chapter of the book explores particular examples of these labyrinths, even though
they are not linear: they tend to intermingle and intertwine.
Just Begin Dann E. Wigner 2018-10-17 - Spiritual practices for beginners and practitioners all in one volume - Spurs
people of faith to deeper self-awareness, holistic living, and prayer Just Begin is an indispensable reference tool for
the interested spiritual practitioner who wants to add new methods and exercises to their mystical "toolbox." In simple
terms, basic steps, and encouraging language, Dr. Wigner introduces readers to more than 40 different practices from
Eastern and Western traditions, encompassing everything from mindfulness to music, yoga to the Lord's Prayer. In each
short description, the focus is to "just begin" to practice and experiment, grow, and develop spiritually on the way.
No one can take a journey without taking the first step, and Dr. Wigner provides the first steps for multiple practices
in various religious traditions. These spiritual exercises will help spur people of faith to deeper self-awareness,
holistic living, and prayer. The book's sections are organized around types of practices: Meditating, Listening, Being,
Sensing, and Embodying, with a final section: Doing. Each chapter forms a short three to five page introduction to a
mystical practice, consisting of segments on definition, background, how to practice, resources for further study,
journal prompts and discussion questions, and common problems that sometimes "get in the way" of one's practice.
Developing Games with GameMaker Studio Ariesto Hadi Sutopo 2021-11-01 Developing Games for education is increase due
more of the learning process is being conducted from home. Educators can create any games for learning enhancement
depending on the culture and environment where they live. So, students can learn the material they like and suit their
characteristics—an example of the game includes a quiz game that can be implemented in learning evaluation. Students
can learn everything with seriousness and fun. GameMaker Studio is an application software for 2D game creation to a
professional standard. The general workflow of GameMaker Studio is very easy and is done using sprites, setting up game
worlds, etc. Educational games that is developed with GameMaker Studio easily.
The Idea of the Labyrinth from Classical Antiquity through the Middle Ages Penelope Reed Doob 2019-03-15 Ancient and
medieval labyrinths embody paradox, according to Penelope Reed Doob. Their structure allows a double perspective—the
baffling, fragmented prospect confronting the maze-treader within, and the comprehensive vision available to those
without. Mazes simultaneously assert order and chaos, artistry and confusion, articulated clarity and bewildering
complexity, perfected pattern and hesitant process. In this handsomely illustrated book, Doob reconstructs from a
variety of literary and visual sources the idea of the labyrinth from the classical period through the Middle Ages.
Doob first examines several complementary traditions of the maze topos, showing how ancient historical and geographical
writings generate metaphors in which the labyrinth signifies admirable complexity, while poetic texts tend to suggest
that the labyrinth is a sign of moral duplicity. She then describes two common models of the labyrinth and explores
their formal implications: the unicursal model, with no false turnings, found almost universally in the visual arts;
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and the multicursal model, with blind alleys and dead ends, characteristic of literary texts. This paradigmatic clash
between the labyrinths of art and of literature becomes a key to the metaphorical potential of the maze, as Doob's
examination of a vast array of materials from the classical period through the Middle Ages suggests. She concludes with
linked readings of four "labyrinths of words": Virgil's Aeneid, Boethius' Consolation of Philosophy, Dante's Divine
Comedy, and Chaucer's House of Fame, each of which plays with and transforms received ideas of the labyrinth as well as
reflecting and responding to aspects of the texts that influenced it. Doob not only provides fresh theoretical and
historical perspectives on the labyrinth tradition, but also portrays a complex medieval aesthetic that helps us to
approach structurally elaborate early works. Readers in such fields as Classical literature, Medieval Studies,
Renaissance Studies, comparative literature, literary theory, art history, and intellectual history will welcome this
wide-ranging and illuminating book.
The Palgrave Handbook to Horror Literature Kevin Corstorphine 2018-11-07 This handbook examines the use of horror in
storytelling, from oral traditions through folklore and fairy tales to contemporary horror fiction. Divided into
sections that explore the origins and evolution of horror fiction, the recurrent themes that can be seen in horror, and
ways of understanding horror through literary and cultural theory, the text analyses why horror is so compelling, and
how we should interpret its presence in literature. Chapters explore historical horror aspects including ancient
mythology, medieval writing, drama, chapbooks, the Gothic novel, and literary Modernism and trace themes such as
vampires, children and animals in horror, deep dark forests, labyrinths, disability, and imperialism. Considering
horror via postmodern theory, evolutionary psychology, postcolonial theory, and New Materialism, this handbook
investigates issues of gender and sexuality, race, censorship and morality, environmental studies, and literary versus
popular fiction.
Remember Who You Truly Are Sally Jane Francis 2016-04-27 This book will help you to remember who you truly are, and to
be your true, authentic self, in its entirety, to unlock the beautiful spirit and essence of you. You have a soul
mission: it's time to wake up to it and fulfill your destiny and be everything you ever dreamed of being, your soul and
spirit self really are, unafraid to shine in a world that all too often might seem might seek to undermine or limit
you...You are filled with infinite possibilities and great gifts. Many of us are waking up from the illusion of fear,
lower consciousness and vibration that we have been trapped in. Though times may be dark, the light can prevail and by
holding on to our dreams and visions, we will emerge with a higher consciousness. We will shed all the restrictions of
the past, and break the chains of the judgmental and fear-based systems which have ruled and limited our lives in so
many ways, to take a jump and leap of faith and really be the full expression of our unique and special souls. "I
really love this book. As soon as I started reading it, it felt like it was talking directly to my soul.... I believe
Sally is a gifted soul on a mission to genuinely help & empower people. It is a book I will treasure" "What a beautiful
book; one that touches you and works on so many levels." "It doesn't matter where you are on your journey, in this book
you will find something new, something to remind you of who and where you are, why you are following the path you have
chosen and affirmation that you are not alone, the Universe is always supporting you. I found the book easy to read, to
me the energy of the words just flow off the page, and hit the spot. Read it from cover to cover, dip in and out, the
choice is yours and the book supports you in what ever way you wish to connect with it. Bursting with information and
and workable ways to experiment and include in your spiritual practice. Sally has worked really hard to make this work
appeal to as wider audience as possible and I feel she has pulled it off with a flourish. Well done Sally, when's the
next one?" "I really love this book. As soon as I started reading it, it felt like it was talking directly to my soul
and I felt curiously emotional. I believe Sally is a gifted soul on a mission to genuinely help & empower people. It is
a book I will treasure & refer to when I am in need of uplifting"
Christmas Designs Coloring Book Jacob Pastel 2015-11-23 Christmas Designs Coloring Book: Christmas Coloring This is a
time of joy for Christmas, relaxation meditation and blessing, This Christmas Designs Coloring Book theme will help you
always access to the happy time, We are provides the different design for this Christmas Designs Coloring Book, Enjoy
to Christmas Designs Coloring Book!
Mazes and Labyrinths W. H. Matthews 1970 Ever since Herodotus stood in awe before the Great Labyrinth of Egypt and its
3,000 rooms, men have been fascinated by labyrinthine puzzles, constructions, and mazes. This book explores the subject
in full, with a complete illustrated account of labyrinths and mazes of all kinds, from earliest times to the present.
There are labyrinths that consist entirely of rooms and columns, like the Egyptian Labyrinth itself. There are the
labyrinths of ancient history and of myth, such as the celebrated Cretan maze in which Theseus slew the Minotaur. There
are labyrinths constructed of caverns, those built to protect tombs, and those designed to guard treasures.
Labyrinthine patterns have been used in gardens (such as the famous Hampton Court maze), embossed on coins, employed as
emblems of royalty, made to represent allegories, built of stones, embedded into the pavements of early churches, and
made into toys. We learn about all of them — all that is known, for mystery seems an inescapable part of the story of
the labyrinth. With devoted scholarship and a nice appreciation for what he terms “the lure of the labyrinth,” the
author takes us through accounts of the ancient mazes, the “meanders” of Greek and Roman times, theories on the meaning
of church labyrinths, the “mizmaze,” turf mazes and their origins, the floral labyrinth, the hedge maze, examples in
stones and carved on rocks, links between labyrinths and magic, maze etymology, hints on maze design and principles of
solution, the labyrinth in literature, the labyrinth in strange places, mirror mazes, and even a verbal labyrinth. All
important or exceptional examples are illustrated. This is a book for anyone who is intrigued by puzzles or beguiled by
mysteries, a book for the historian, the mathematician, the student, the lover of the classic, and all those who enjoy
reading the product of a cultivated mind dwelling on a subject that touches much of our cultural and artistic heritage.
Pan's Labyrinth Guillermo del Toro 2019-07-02 THE SUNDAY TIMES AND NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER This enthralling novel,
inspired by the 2006 film, illustrates that fantasy is the sharpest tool to explore the terrors and miracles of the
human heart You shouldn't come in here. You could get lost. It has happened before. I'll tell you the story one day, if
you want to hear it. In fairy tales, there are men and there are wolves, there are beasts and dead parents, there are
girls and forests. Ofelia knows all this, like any young woman with a head full of stories. And she sees right away
what the Capitán is, in his immaculate uniform, boots and gloves, smiling: a wolf. But nothing can prepare her for the
fevered reality of the Capitán's eerie house, in the midst of a dense forest which conceals many things: halfremembered stories of lost babies; renegade resistance fighters hiding from the army; a labyrinth; beasts and fairies.
There is no one to keep Ofelia safe as the labyrinth beckons her into her own story, where the monstrous and the human
are inextricable, where myths pulse with living blood ...
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Views and Reviews Henry James 2008-07-01 This historic book may have numerous typos and missing text. Purchasers can
usually download a free scanned copy of the original book (without typos) from the publisher. Not indexed. Not
illustrated. 1917 edition. Excerpt: ... (6) Columns for Discount on Purchases and Discount on Notes on the same side of
the Cash Book; (c) Columns for Discount on Sales and Cash Sales on the debit side of the Cash Book; (d) Departmental
columns in the Sales Book and in the Purchase Book. Controlling Accounts.--The addition of special columns in books of
original entry makes possible the keeping of Controlling Accounts. The most common examples of such accounts are
Accounts Receivable account and Accounts Payable account. These summary accounts, respectively, displace individual
customers' and creditors' accounts in the Ledger. The customers' accounts are then segregated in another book called
the Sales Ledger or Customers' Ledger, while the creditors' accounts are kept in the Purchase or Creditors' Ledger. The
original Ledger, now much reduced in size, is called the General Ledger. The Trial Balance now refers to the accounts
in the General Ledger. It is evident that the task of taking a Trial Balance is greatly simplified because so many
fewer accounts are involved. A Schedule of Accounts Receivable is then prepared, consisting of the balances found in
the Sales Ledger, and its total must agree with the balance of the Accounts Receivable account shown in the Trial
Balance. A similar Schedule of Accounts Payable, made up of all the balances in the Purchase Ledger, is prepared, and
it must agree with the balance of the Accounts Payable account of the General Ledger." The Balance Sheet.--In the more
elementary part of the text, the student learned how to prepare a Statement of Assets and Liabilities for the purpose
of disclosing the net capital of an enterprise. In the present chapter he was shown how to prepare a similar statement,
the Balance Sheet. For all practical...
Red Thread Charlotte Higgins 2018-08-02 'Charlotte Higgins's Red Thread is a masterwork' Ali Smith A thrillingly
original, labyrinthine journey through myth, art, literature, history, archaeology and memoir. The tale of how the hero
Theseus killed the Minotaur, finding his way out of the labyrinth using Ariadne's ball of red thread, is one of the
most intriguing, suggestive and persistent of all myths, and the labyrinth - the beautiful, confounding and terrifying
building created for the half-man, half-bull monster - is one of the foundational symbols of human ingenuity and
artistry. Charlotte Higgins, author of the Baillie Gifford-shortlisted Under Another Sky, tracks the origins of the
story of the labyrinth in the poems of Homer, Catullus, Virgil and Ovid, and with them builds an ingenious edifice of
her own. Along the way, she traces the labyrinthine ideas of writers from Dante and Borges to George Eliot and Conan
Doyle, and of artists from Titian and Velázquez to Picasso and Eva Hesse. Her intricately constructed narrative asks
what it is to be lost, what it is to find one's way, and what it is to travel the confusing and circuitous path of a
lived life. Red Thread is, above all, a winding and unpredictable route through the byways of the author's imagination
- one that leads the reader on a strange and intriguing journey, full of unexpected connections and surprising
pleasures.
Through the Labyrinth Hermann Kern 2000 Labyrinths and mazes are found all over the world, and have been a source of
intrigue and wonder throughout history. This standard work explores the manifold aspects of labyrinths - from their
architectural, astrological and mythological significance, to
30 Days to Sell Alan Rourke 2013-05-16 Nominated for a Small Business Marketing Book award!. You have 30 days to
convert a user to a paying customer starting NOW. The clock is ticking. What will you do? Collecting and analysing the
messaging and strategies the leading e-commerce, software and service companies use as they convert trial users to
customers in the most important 30 days after sign-up. Each companies strategy is broken down and presented in an easy
to use and understand visual guide. 30 days to sell is a must buy if you are looking to automate and improve new
customer conversion. This book covers: Activation campaigns from the worlds leading web companies. Easy reference guide
- what message to send and when. Full page examples of each marketing message. Steal ideas from successful
entrepreneurs, marketers and growth hackers. Two new bonus chapters showcasing more activation campaigns.
10 PRINT CHR$(205.5+RND(1)); : GOTO 10 Nick Montfort 2014-08-29 A single line of code offers a way to understand the
cultural context of computing. This book takes a single line of code—the extremely concise BASIC program for the
Commodore 64 inscribed in the title—and uses it as a lens through which to consider the phenomenon of creative
computing and the way computer programs exist in culture. The authors of this collaboratively written book treat code
not as merely functional but as a text—in the case of 10 PRINT, a text that appeared in many different printed
sources—that yields a story about its making, its purpose, its assumptions, and more. They consider randomness and
regularity in computing and art, the maze in culture, the popular BASIC programming language, and the highly
influential Commodore 64 computer.
Mazes and Labyrinths: A General Account of their History and Development William Henry Matthews 2020-09-28 The hedgemaze, which is the only type with which most of us have a first-hand acquaintance, is generally felt to be a survival
of a romantic age, even though we esteem its function as nothing higher than that of a playground for children. Many a
tender intrigue has been woven around its dark yew alleys. Mr. Compton Mackenzie, for example, introduces it most
effectively as a lovers' rendezvous in "The Passionate Elopement," and no doubt the readers of romantic literature will
recall other instances of a like nature. The story of fair Rosamond's Bower is one which will leap to the mind in this
connection. This type of maze alone is worth more than a passing thought, but it is far from being the only, or even
the most interesting, development of the labyrinth idea. What is the difference, it may be asked, between a maze and a
labyrinth? The answer is, little or none. Some writers seem to prefer to apply the word "maze" to hedge-mazes only,
using the word "labyrinth" to denote the structures described by the writers of antiquity, or as a general term for any
confusing arrangement of paths. Others, again, show a tendency to restrict the application of the term "maze" to cases
in which the idea of a puzzle is involved. It would certainly seem somewhat inappropriate to talk of "the Cretan Maze"
or "the Hampton Court Labyrinth," but, generally speaking, we may use the words interchangeably, regarding "maze" as
merely the northern equivalent of the classic "labyrinth." Both words have come to signify a complex path of some kind,
but when we press for a closer definition we encounter difficulties. We cannot, for instance, say that it is "a
tortuous branched path designed to baffle or deceive those who attempt to find the goal to which it leads," for, though
that description holds good in some cases, it ignores the many cases in which there is only one path, without branches,
and therefore no intent to baffle or mislead, and others again in which there is no definite "goal." We cannot say that
it is a winding path "bounded by walls or hedges," for in many instances there are neither walls nor hedges. One of the
most famous labyrinths, for example, consisted chiefly of a vast and complicated series of rooms and columns. In fact,
we shall find it convenient to leave the question of the definition of the words, and also that of their origin, until
we have examined the various examples that exist or are known to have existed.
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